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October 3, 2018 
 
Dear Sisters, Brothers and Friends; 
 
Re:   
 
Effective October 2, Josh Henshaw has resigned as Regional Vice President for Region 1 
South.  Pursuant to and in accordance with Bylaw 13.d2(a), Steve Ward has been appointed in his 
place as acting RVP, and will serve in that role until elections are held in May 2019.  Steve can be 
contacted by e-mail at steven.ward@apbc.ca or by phone at 250-208-1826. 
 
We thank Josh for his service to our region, and we wish Steve every success in his new 
role.  Please join me in welcoming Steve to the Regional Executive team.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Mike Sugimoto 
Regional Recording Secretary 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE 873 
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